
 

Dear Editors and Reviewers: 

Thank you for your letter and the reviewers’ comments concerning our manuscript 

entitled “Adiponectin Polymorphism and the Risk of Gestational Diabetes Mellitus: a 

Meta-Analysis”(ID: 44645). The comments are very valuable and helpful for revising and 

improving our paper, as well as the important guiding significance to our researches. We 

have studied comments carefully and made correction. Revised portion are marked in 

red in the paper. The main correction in the paper and the responds to the reviewer’s 

comments are as following: 

 

Responds to the reviewers’ comments: 

Reviewer 02446542: 

1. There are no specific comments regarding the data presented in this meta-analysis. 

Response: It is really true as reviewer suggested that we should comment specifically on 

the data presented in this meta-analysis. We have added the comments on the data. The 

modify parts are from page 12 to page 14. 

 

Special thanks to you for your good comments. 

 

Responds to the editors’ comments: 

1. The running title should be limited to 6 words. 

Response: We are very sorry for our incorrect writing on the running title. We have made 

correction as required. The modify part is on page 1. 

2. Please provide the approved grant application form(s) for each grant. 

Response: The grant application form has been provided as required as supplementary 

material. 

3. Please provide this picture of word version for us to edit. 

Response: Word version of this picture has been provided as required. The modify part is 

on page 19. 

 

Thank you very much for your work and the consideration on publication of our paper. 

On behalf of my co-authors, we would like to express our great appreciations to editors 

and reviewers. 

 

Thank you and best regards. 

 

Your sincerely, 

Lin-Ting Huang 
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